
30. PROPOSED NEW ROAD NAMES–OFF HAREWOOD ROAD RR 9143

Officer responsible Author
Environmental Services Manager Bob Pritchard

Corporate Plan Output:  Subdivisions

The purpose of this report is to seek the approval by the Board of five new road names.

WAI/98/622  Becmead Investments Limited 519 Harewood Road-Waimairi Ward

This subdivision is the first of two adjacent subdivisions that will share a new entry off
Harewood Road, and both roading patterns will be a mirror image of each other.

The names submitted are Nunweek Boulevard for the main entry to the subdivision off
Harewood Road (The subdivision adjoins Nunweek Park, and the property has been
known as the Nunweek Block for many years).

Becmead Drive for the main spine road (Becmead is the name of the company that has
owned and farmed the land  for forty seven  years).

Napoleon Close for the cul de sac serving Lots  84 – 92
(Napoleon was the name of the stud bull for the jersey herd run on the property from
1952 till about 1963.).

Rawei Close for the cul de sac serving Lots 73 – 80
(Rawei Harold Hill was the founder of Becmead Investments, and is the father and
grandfather of the present shareholders ).

Le Roi’s Way  or Le Roi Way for the road linking the subdivision with Trafford Street
(Alfred Victor Le Roi was the landowner prior to Becmead Investments ownership) Le
Roi Way is favoured over Le Roi’s Way, as apostrophes are not used on street
nameplates.

Recommendation: That the following names be approved for use by the Board:
“Nunweek Boulevard”, “Becmead Drive”, “Napoleon Close”, “Rawei
Close” and “Le Roi Way”.

Chairman’s
Recommendation: That the foregoing recommendation be adopted.


